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MANDATORY AUTHORITY CARD FOR SCHOOL CAMPUS ACCESS 

 

Dear Parents 

This is to inform you that, as part of the school’s enhanced safety and security 

protocol, it is mandatory for all parents/guardians to carry the Authority Card 

issued by the school whenever they visit the campus for any of the following 

purposes: 

 To meet the Principal or any teacher/staff member 

 To pick up their ward from the school 

 To deposit school fees 

 To attend Parent-Teacher Meetings (PTMs) 

This measure is being implemented to ensure the safety of our students and to 

maintain a secure and well-regulated school environment. 

Kindly note:   Entry to the school premises will not be permitted without presenting 

a valid Authority Card or Valid ID Proof (AADHAR CARD) in case of Emergency. 

 

 

Principal 

 


